
 

 

 

 

23 July 2023  

 

 

Dear College Students 

 

We are delighted to welcome our students back to campus as the July semester begins on Monday, July 31st, as 

scheduled. 

 

It's important to remember the following details; 

 

Examination results 

Results from the May/June examination cycle are now available for check-ups. 

 

Rewrite/Supplementary Examinations 

If you need to retake or supplement an exam, you should know that the fee is now R250 per module. 

 

Examination Paper Remarks 

Students who need a remark on one or more of their exam papers must apply for remarking before the deadline. The 

exam paper remark is R250. 

 

Commencement of Classes 

Classes for the new semester will commence fully from Monday, 31st July 2023.  

 

Annual Registration 

Students must note that the registration fee is paid once per year.  

 

Tuition Fees 

There won't be any increase in the tuition fees in the incoming semester. The previous tuition fees payable in the last 

semester will continue to apply. 

 

Books and Study Materials 

The price of books and other study materials will remain the same. Online/Distance learning students are advised to place 

orders for their books on time to avoid any delay in delivery. 

 

Change of Study Mode 

The cost of changing from one mode of study to another remains at R250. 

 

Change of Program of Study 

The cost of changing from one program of study to another remains at R500. 

 

Other Issues 

Information requests for other issues not mentioned here should be directed to; 

• Email: thobekile.k@hillcrosscollege.com 

• WhatsApp: +27 60 523 3391 

• Tel: +27 01 071 7171 
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